
Second Hour Programs
May 5th John Blanch
John will be presenting on the 
stages of spiritual development

May 12th Meeting for Worship 
with Attention to Business
The Quaker process in action. A 
spirit-led business meeting. All are 
welcome.

May 19th Worship Sharing
Please let M&O know if you’d like 
to conduct a worship sharing 
session.

May 26th Peace & Justice
P&J will be showing a movie 
about the Paris Climate Accords 
called Paris to Pittsburgh.

June 2nd Leslie Coston
Leslie will be presenting on the 
Pendle Hill Pamphlet Art as Soul’s 
Sanctuary.

June 9th Meeting for Worship 
with Attention to Business
The Quaker process in action. A 
spirit-led business meeting. All are 
welcome.

June 16th Worship Sharing
Please let M&O know if you’d like 
to conduct a worship sharing 
session.
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Meeting (Quakers)

Meeting for Worship is on Sundays. It 
begins with worshipful singing and 
sharing at 9:30 a.m. followed by one 
hour of silent/waiting worship which 
starts at 9:45 a.m. 

After worship on most Sundays there 
is a break for fellowship with coffee, 
tea, and snacks, which is then 
followed, at about 11:15 a.m., by an 
enlightening and enjoyable, “second 
hour” program. 

Visitors and enquirers are 
always very welcome. 

http://www.fayettevillefriends.org/


In May, First Day School will be 
May 12th. In June, it will be June 
9th.

QEW will have their 2nd workday 
at Ozark Natural Science Center 
on May 11th at 2 pm. All are 
welcome to join. 

Spring Quarterly returns to Lake 
Fort Smith, Arkansas, Friday-
Sunday, May 17-19. We have our 
favorite Kingfisher Lodge that 
sleeps 30, 1-3 persons in each 
room.  It’s nice and relatively easy 
to get to from OKC to LR.  Large 
main room, nice outdoor deck, 
picnic tables, and lots of hiking, 
boating, and lounging.  For those 
who want alternative sleeping 
arrangements, there is also tent 
camping (among the RVers) and 
also private cabins that one can 
reserve on their own.  
Learn more about Lake Fort Smith 
at www.arkansasstateparks.com/
lakefortsmith

Save the Date! Quakers will be 
tab l ing at the Fayettevi l le 
Farmer’s Market on Saturday, 
May 25th. This year we will be 
handing out wildflower seed 
packets and origami cranes during 
the market. We expect to be there 
from 8:30 - 11:30 or 12:00 pm. We 
need volunteers to help out at the 
table. If you can volunteer to help 
contact either Dale, Maya, or 
Leslie.

The library is adding a new 
Pendle Hill Pamphlet "On the 
Spirituality of Lightheartedness" 
by Helen Steere Horn. It will be 
available for checkout later this 
month.

The QEW Challenge for May is: 
To reduce consumpt ion by 
shopping at thrift stores and 
secondhand stores. You can also 
purchase furniture, items needing 
fo r househo ld repa i r s and 
remodels at the Habitat for 
Humanity's ReStore. Shopping at 
some thrift stores such as Peace 

at Home in Fayetteville and 
Helping Hands in Bentonville help 
support the Peace at Home 
Family Shelter and the Helping 
Hands nonprofit which provides 
other services to the community 
such as assistance with food, rent, 
and utility bills.

Stop by the garden at OMNI to see 
what’s blooming already!

http://www.arkansasstateparks.com/lakefortsmith

